
TREASURER
MESSAGE

It gives me immense pleasure to invite you all to 
the IAGES South Asian Conference at Kathmandu, 
Nepal from 31st January to 2nd February 2025, on
 behalf of IAGES-Indian Association of Gastrointestinal 
Endo surgeons. 

This conference will bring together all the surgical 
fraternity from South Asia and promises to deliver 
wisdom, knowledge and camaraderie for all of us, 
making way for lasting friendships based on common 
interests.

The field of Minimal Access Surgery continues to evolve 
and IAGES has always been in the forefront of academics, 
always aiming to bring the best of the advances to all surgeons.

I am sure this conference will advance your knowledge and skills to a new 
high. I wish you all a great time at the conference.

With warmest wishes,
Dr Meenakshi Sharma
Hon Treasurer, IAGES

www.iagesinternational.com
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